
 
  

Antibullying week newsletter 17 November 2023 

Headteacher Message 
Thank you to Mr Gray, RSHE leader, for leading our Antibullying 
assembly on Monday. The theme was all about types of bullying 
and who the children can speak out to in school.  
 
Mr Tolan from Clennell Education Solutions visited school this week. 
He led workshops for KS1 and 2 about antibullying and sporting 
behaviours.  
 

This video was shared with the children. Anti-Bullying Week 2023: 
Make A Noise - Official Primary School film - YouTube 

 

Clever Never Goes 
Please read the parent information leaflet attached that shares the ‘Clever 
Never Goes’ message that children have listened to this week.  
 
 
 

“Together we follow Jesus in our living and learning” 
Ordinary time “People who see you at your best will thank God” Matthew 6:16 
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NSPCC 
Children have been listening to the NSPCC messages about managing 
anxiety at home.   
 
 Bullying  

• Our definition of bullying (anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk) 
Always inform school if your child thinks they are being bullied and 
encourage them to come and speak to a trusted adult or place a message 
in the emotions box in their classroom or the school office. 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VkU2xYJKQq4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VkU2xYJKQq4
mailto:OFFICE@STCHARLESPRIMARY.UK
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-information/all-about-bullying/understanding-bullying/definition
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“Together we follow Jesus in our living and learning” 
Ordinary time “People who see you at your best will thank God” Matthew 6:16 

 

Bullying 
Year 5 have lots to 
say about  
bullying! 
 
 

Children in Need 
Thank you so much for all of your sponsorship money after the children have completed their BearPee 
challenge. We have raised approximately £1000 so far.  
 

Class Celebration of the Word 
 
Thank you to all of the families who have joined us to pray this week and for your feedback. Thank you to 
all of the children for planning these celebrations.  
 
Dates for next week: 
Year 5 Building bridges visit Monday 20 November all day 
Year 4 Residential meeting Tuesday 21 November at 3.20pm 
Year 6 Team adventure day Tuesday 21 November all day 
Year 5 Team adventure day Wednesday 22 November all day 
School closed to pupils on Friday 24 November for staff training day 
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